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I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

University of New Haven's Health Services provides
health care for UNH students. Health Services is
equipped to attend to the most common illness and will
refer special cases to offsite physicians.
 
With the change of season comes the increased
likelihood for illness. The best way to protect yourself
and others from the flu is to get vaccinated. The
University of New Haven's Health Services will be
partnering with a local pharmacy to provide flu clinics.
In most cases the vaccine with be FREE, just bring your
Medical Insurance Card with you. Call the Student
Health Center to select the date that works best for you.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information about the Health Services Office
hours and services, please visit  myCharger     Student
Resources- Health Services.  

FLU CLINICS AT THE
STUDENT HEALTH
CENTER

Friday, October 18th 10:00 AM-12:00 PM  
Friday, October 25th 10:00 AM- 12:00 PM 
Tuesday, October 29th 4:00-6:00 PM 
Monday, November 4th 4:00-6:00 PM
Friday, November 15th 10:00 AM- 12:00 PM 
Friday, November 22nd 1:00-3:00 PM 
Friday, December 6th 10:00 AM- 12:00 PM 
Friday, December 13th 1:00-3:00 PM 

 

Upcoming Flu Clinics:

We're excited to welcome you at the
upcoming ISO Open House! Students, faculty
and staff are all invited to stop by our new
space at 19 Ruden Street, Lower Level on
October 23rd. We will have lots of fun,
interactive activities and you can be entered
to win raffle prizes by participating! We hope
to see you there!



UPCOMING
EVENTS 
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FALL BREAK  
Sunday, October 20th -
Tuesday, October 22nd

ISO OPEN HOUSE  
Wednesday, October 23rd 
1:00-3:00 PM 
19 Ruden Street, Lower Level 
 
SELF DEFENSE
TRAINING  
Wednesday, October 23rd 
3:00- 4:00 PM 
Alumni Lounge- Bartels 
 

DIWALI  
Hosted by ISC 
Friday, November 1st 
6:00-9:00 PM 
Beckerman Recreation Center 
 
DEADLINE TO
APPLY FOR MAY
GRADUATION
CEREMONY
November 15, 2019
 

IMMIGRATION
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Check the end date on your I-20!
If you will not complete your program by the end date on your I-20, you must
apply for a program extension BEFORE your I-20 expires. Do a degree audit
and submit the I-20/DS-2019 Program Extension form found on    mycharger
to the ISO. 
 

Traveling for break? Be sure to have a travel signature! 
If you have plans to travel internationally, make sure that you have a travel
signature from an advisor in the ISO on page 2 of your I-20. There is a 3-5
business day processing time, so you must plan ahead!
 

Are your friends and family planning to visit the U.S.?
If you have family or friends applying for a visa to visit the U.S. to attend
graduation, you can request a visa invitation letter from the ISO. Go to ISO
page on                          and click "Forms, Letters, and Requests"
 

The Office of Residential Life will be hosting a Renaissance-themed Fall
Fest on Friday, October 25th  from 12:00-4:00 PM on the Bixler/Gerber
Quad. It is a fun event with games, prizes, and more! Be sure to visit the
Global Student Leaders' table! 

THE ISO
NEEDS YOUR
HELP!
A survey will be sent to new students
via email from the ISO regarding
your arrival and adjustment to life at
University of New Haven. Your
opinion matters to us! Please
respond to the survey honestly and
in as much detail as possible, so we
can continue to improve the
communication and services that the
ISO offers to make new students'
transitions better each semester.
Thanks in advance for your feedback!  

SAVE THE DATE FOR FALL FEST 

O c t o b e r  1 8 ,  2 0 1 9

TASTE OF AFRICA
EVENT
POSTPONED
Please be advised that the Taste of Africa
event hosted by the African Graduate
Student Association originally scheduled for
Friday, October 18th will not be taking
place on that date. The rescheduled date
will be announced soon on ISO social media
and future newsletters. Stay tuned! 

FALL FEST 
Friday, October 25th 
12:00-4:00 PM 
Bixler/Gerber Quad 
 



SMOKING LAWS IN CT
AND ON CAMPUS 
As of Tuesday, October 1st, a new law regarding
smoking went into effect in the state of Connecticut
Businesses will no longer be able to sell cigarettes,
cigars, chewing and pipe tobacco and vaping
products to people younger than 21, which is up from
the previous age of 18.  
 
The University of New Haven is a tobacco-
free/smoke-free campus. The policy, which includes
vaping devices, applies to all who set foot on the
campuses in West Haven (Main, North, and Saw Mill)
and Orange – employees, students, visitors, guests,
even contractors. 
 

If you are a club
leader, staff, or

student who would
like to include an

announcement in the
ISO newsletter,

please email us at
iso@newhaven.edu 
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Tuesday, November 5, 2019

6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
Bregamos Community Theater

491 Blatchley Avenue
New Haven, CT 06513

 
Tickets are free but must be reserved. Any student who
needs a ride to this event is encouraged to first reserve a
free ticket for the event at this link and then write an e-
mail to honors@newhaven.edu to reserve a seat on the
shuttle that will bring students from campus to the
event and back. The first 44 (or 24) students to respond
will have a seat reserved for them on the shuttle.
Additional details about where and when to meet the
shuttle will be communicated before the event.
 

LOCAL FILM
SCREENING: "WE ARE
NOT PRINCESSES"

https://sanctuarykitchen-wearenotprincessesfilm.eventbrite.com/

